Texas Master Naturalist
El Camino Real Chapter
Chapter Meeting – June 9, 2011; Janice and Richard Johnson’s 

No formal meeting was held this month.  Mark Klym presented 2 hours Advanced Training.  His topics were:  “Butterfly Gardening” and “Hummingbirds in the Texas Garden.”

Awards presented included the following:

Newly Certified Master Naturalists:  Sandy Braswell, Vickie Braswell and Kathy Lester.

2011 Re-certifications:  Dorothy Mayer, Janice Johnson and Donna Lewis.

250 Hours:  Vivian Dixon

500 Hours:  Lucy Coward, Debbi Harris, Dorothy Mayer and Sue Taylor.

1,000 Hours:  Paula Engelhardt.

Congratulations to all!!

Announcements: 

July 16 -- Heartwood MN chapter would like to have a regional meeting -- A one-day fun and friendship event with about 5 hours of advanced training.

They are thinking about a $15 registration fee to help assure that people who sign up will show up and we would use the money to have lunch catered and buy breakfast and break snacks and drinks.

The site would be Spring Creek Greenway Nature Center, north of Houston (about 2.5 hr drive).

See email sent to chapter on 6/10 for more info and how to RSVP.  

Bird Survey – Jim Waldson has a contact who wants us to do a one-time bird survey on his 700 acres in Milam County.  This would be on a Saturday. Stay tuned for more info or contact Ann Collins.

Finch Farms Nursery – This nursery in Taylor specializes in native plants.  Open Wed-Sat 8-6.  Call 512-365-6900 for more info or contact Paul Unger.

Please SAVE these items:  Empty butter/sour cream tubs and the like – for making track molds at next NF.  Also, empty bird feed and other feed sacks made from the reinforced heavy plastic – to recycle into handle bags.  Contact Katherine Bedrich for more info.

Next meeting – July 14th, location TBA. 

Respectfully submitted by Paula Engelhardt, secretary. 

